
Bestuurlijke reactie M Classics and Ancient Civilizations (research) 
The programme appreciates all recommendations, advice and suggestions of the 
assessment panel.  
Based on the assessment report, the programme board has drawn up a Plan of Action and 
is already implementing it to improve the quality of education. 
 
Conclusions of the development dialogue 
The development dialogue was held on 18 March 2021. During the dialogue, the future of 
small disciplines, (Coptic, Sumerian, Papyrology), of the track Hebrew and Aramaic Studies, 
of the February intake and publishing and academic career planning for students are 
discussed. The programme board agrees with the issues raised by the panel, but with the 
exception of the recommendation regarding publishing by student; the programme does 
want to stimulate the students, it just does not want a compulsory learning outcome that 
mentions publishability, as it is not e clear criterion and puts even more pressure on 
students. 

 


